
MARIST MOMENTS – JULY 2025 

As the academic year draws to a close, we celebrate the incredible achievements of our Marist children. Marist 
children get a really good deal. As well as a vibrant and challenging curriculum, there are so many enrichment 
opportunities for our Marist Learners.  This year it has included things like performing at the O2 or staying at 
Tudor manor house. For some children, it has meant a trip to the seaside or beautiful gardens. For others, it’s 
visiting an art gallery; participating in a production or competing in sports. All of this is down to Marist staff who 
go the extra mile. 

This year, we bid fond farewells to Mrs van Zyl, Mr Waldern, and Mrs Rayner, thanking them for their service and 
wishing them every success in their next chapters. 

Our heartfelt thanks go to the Xavier Catholic Education Trust and our Governing Committee, especially Rhoda 
Breakall, who steps down after twelve years of dedicated service. 

Finally, we thank our PTA and parent helpers whose tireless support—from events to reading groups—makes a 
real difference. 

We are proud of your success in the recent SATs, which tops off a year of great academic success for The 
Marist. The Class of 2025 leave us with our best wishes for a bright and happy future. 

Academic Results 2025 

  Reading Writing Maths GPS 

KS2 87%WA, 
55%GDS 

National: 75% 

86%WA, 19%GDS 

National: 72% 

94%WA, 47%GDS 

National: 72% 

  

89%WA, 45%GDS 

National: 72% 

  

KS2 Combined 
RWM 

81%WA 

National: 62% 

  

GLD (EYFS) 80% 

  

Phonics  check 98.3%   

  

Multiplication 
check 

Average score: 22% 

Number of children scoring 25/25: 45% 

  

On behalf of everyone at The Marist, I’d like to thank our parish community for your continued prayers, support, 
and encouragement throughout the year. Your partnership means so much to us, and we are truly grateful for 
the way you walk alongside our children, staff and families. Please keep us in your prayers as we look ahead to 
another year of learning, growth, and faith. 

May the Lord bless and keep you always. 

Emily Fanzo, Headteacher 

 

 


